

Valley Campus: Hangleton Way, Hove, East Sussex, BN3 8AA Tel: +44 (0)1273 295002/3 Fax: +44 (0)1273 294994

Email: office@hovepark.org.uk

Mr Jim Roberts- Headteacher

20th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **Educational provision for the children of Key Workers**

The government has asked that we try and retain a level of educational provision for the children of key workers, to ensure they are able to continue providing essential services to our community, during these challenging times.

You have indicated through our parent/carer survey, that you would like to access this provision. The arrangements set out below are only available for students on roll at Hove Park.

 School timings, including break and lunchtime will remain the same. Students should report to the following areas at 8.30am on Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> March 2020, where they will be registered.

Year Group	Base
7	Drama studio
8	Hall
9	Canteen
10	Gym
Students supported by our SEND	Library
team, year 11 and 6 <sup>th</sup> Form	

- Students should arrive in full school uniform.
- Students will need to bring their iPad fully charged.























Nevill Campus: Nevill Rd, Hove, East Sussex, BN3 7BN Tel: +44 (0)1273 295000/1 Fax: +44 (0)1273 295009

Valley Campus: Hangleton Way, Hove, East Sussex, BN3 8AA Tel: +44 (0)1273 295002/3 Fax: +44 (0)1273 294994

Email: office@hovepark.org.uk

Mr Jim Roberts- Headteacher

All students will be supervised by Hove Park staff. They will be following the same timetable set out for students working at home. Students will be supported to complete the online activities that have been uploaded to FireFly.

Although break and lunch will happen at the usual times, there will be no canteen service at break. The canteen will open at lunchtime and will provide a meal for all students. This will be paid for by the school, so students do not need to bring any additional money and you do not need to put money on their individual accounts.

I expect all students to behave in an exemplary manner, recognising the very challenging and difficult context that we are all working through.

If for any reason you do not require this provision on any specific day, it is important you contact the school office.

Thank you for continuing to do the job you do. If there are any positives to be drawn from the current situation – it is that through adversity a community comes together, supports each other and looks after the most in need.

Best wishes,

Jim Roberts

**Head Teacher** 



















